Friie 2023-34

Ed Tanner

From: JOSEPH DEWHIRST S
Sent: Saturday, October 21, 2023 10:24 AM

To: Ed Tanner

Cc: Michelle Cote; Jeff Cote

Subject: Proposed construction at 192 Poppasquash

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

To the Bristol Zoning Board of Review:

My next-door neighbors Michelle and Jeff Coté hope to build a barn on their property. | am writing to say that | support
the proposal.

The Coté’s have been our neighbors for 5 years. Our property is adjacent to theirs; our houses are roughly 35 yards
apart. Inall respects they have been model neighbors. They maintain their home well and have made attractive
improvements. They have been respectful of our presence nearby — we have never had any issues with excessive noise
or light and we don’t anticipate any from the proposed addition.

We have seen the planned for proposed barn and feel its design and size will complement their home and fit in well with
the surrounding homes.

Please feel free to contact me if you need to discuss further. Thanks!

Joe Dewhirst
190 Poppasquash Rd



